From: Bernadette Murray
Sent: 20 January 2007 12:18

To: Seamus OSullivan@agriculturegov.ie

Cc: Juliet McCarthy

Subject: RE: For the attention of Bernie Murray.

Dear Seamus

‘South East Recycling Company Ltd formally witdrew their application for areview of their existing waste licence (W0111-01) on 18th December 2006. The Agency formally acknowledged the withdrawal on Sth January 2007. Consequently the Agency is not in current receipt of areview waste licence application from South Ezst Recycling Company Ltd.

The Office of inrelation to

of Waste and Integrated Pollution Control Licences. Tt

al the EPA and third parties. Accessis provided regionally at the Agency’s offices in Wexford, Castlebar, Cork and Dublin.

The public files for South East Recycling Co. Ltd. (Waste Licence Reg. No. W0111-01) are available at our Wexford Regiona Office. To ensure availability of files at the time of your visit, you should make a prior appointment with the office by telephoning 053-9160600.

The Annual Environmental Report (AER) for South Ezst Recycling Co. Ltd. for 2005 is currently on file. The AER for 2006 is due to be submitted in the coming weeks, and will be placed on our public accessfilesthen.

With regard to th ints of waste ed on the site,

30,076 tonnes in 2005, and 36,436 tonnes between 01/01/06 and 21/12/06.

Seventeen (17) complaints have been received by the Agency in refation to this faxility in the period between September 2004 and Januiary 2007 (inclusive).

Regards
Bernie Murray

Bernie Murray
Office of Licensing & Guidance
Environmental Protection Agency
Johnstown Castle Estate
CoWexford

tel: +353 53 9160662
fax: +353 53 9160699
email: bmurray@epaie

riginal Message-—--
From: OSulliven, ig
Sent: 24 January 2007 15:45

To: Infomail

Subject: For the attention of Bernie Murray.

Attn of Bernie Murray

<<Waste Licence.doc>>

Department of Food
Theinformation contained in this email and in any and for and use of recipient(s). T
An Roinn Talmhai gusBia

Téan t-eolais san riomhphost seo, agus n aon ceangl4in leis, faoi phribhiéid agus faoi rin agus le h-aghaigh an seolai amhéin.

may be subject to legal and professional privilege. If you are not an intended recipient of this emil, you must not use, disclose, copy,

D' fhéadfadh ébhar an seoladh seo bheith faoi phribhléid profisidnta né dithidil. Mura tusa an seolai abhi beartaithe leis an riomhphost seo afhéil, ta cosc air, n6 aon chuid de, a Gséid, achéipedl, n6 a scaoileadh. Mathéinig sé chugat de bharr dearmad, téigh i dteagmhéil leis an seoltdir agus scriosan

t-abhar 6 do riomhaire le do thoil.
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